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The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notifies the public on January 06, 2023, that 

it issued its Final Decision to the Belize Electricity Limited 2022 ARP Final Decision 

Amendment, which provides for no amendments to the tariffs, fees, and charges to be levied 

for electricity services for the period January 1 to June 30, 2023. 

 

The Final Decision may be viewed in its entirety at the offices of the PUC or on its website 

at www.puc.bz 
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Issued by the Public Utilities Commission on January 6, 2023 

 

 


